
 

 
 

 
 

 

On Saturday, 14 August 2021, officers of the MRA Customs Anti-Narcotics Section (CANS) opened two suspicious 

packets labelled “Hemp oil capsules 30000MG” at the Parcel Post Office. Upon thorough examination, it was 

confirmed that each of the twenty capsules therein, contained cannabis.   

One of the parcels was addressed to an individual residing at Cap Malheureux.  The  case  has  been  referred  to  

the  Anti-Drug  and  Smuggling  Unit  (ADSU)  for  further investigation. 

Members of the public are reminded that they may report suspected drug cases/ illicit activities to the MRA 

through the MRA Stop Drug Platform (www.mra.mu) or by calling on the Hotline 8958.  
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